
OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER & AUDITOR GENERAL OF INDIA 
NEW DELHI – 110 002. 

  
Most Immediate 

By E-Mail 
No. A.Ar.G(P)/2006/Member(F) : Telecom Commission 

dated : 17.3.2006 
  
All PAG level officers. 
  
  
Sir/Madam, 
  

We have been requested by the Ministry of Communications & Information Technology, to 
recommend  IA&AS officer(s), for being considered for appointment to the  post of Member 
(Finance) in the Telecom Commission. Officers who have completed 30 (thirty) years of service in 
Group ‘A’ and has served for at least two years at the level of Additional Secretary to the 
Government of India, are eligible to be considered. 
  
2. Eligible officers are requested to send their willingness and bio-data by e-mail to the 
undersigned at narainD@cag.gov.in immediately (latest by 2.30 PM on 20.3.2006) 

  
  

Yours faithfully, 
  
  

(Deepak Narain) 
Assistant Comptroller & 

Auditor General (Personnel) 
  

  
  


